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A CTING FINANCE DIRECTOR 

$VNOPSIS-

Every year the City reviews the health insurance costs for retired personnel in order to establish 
updated premiums. It is proposed that the premiums be adjusted as per the attached premium 
schedule. This schedule shows the current premiums and the proposed premiwns. There are no 
changes proposed to the level of benefits to be provided. 

FISCAL IMPACf -

The costs are paid from Trust and Agency funds included in the FY1996-97 Operating Budget, page 
311. Reimbursements in the form of premiums are received from those retired personnel participating 
in the plans and are deposited back into the Trust and Agency Account. 

RECOMMENDATION -

Approval of the proposed premium rates. 

BACKGROUND -

On June 20, 1994, by Roll Call No. 94-2354, the City Council approved retiree premiums for FY1994-95. 
The retiree cost experience at the end of FY1994-95 was such that the rates were not changed for 
FYl995-96, and no Council action was required. On October 28, 1996, the City Council deferred action 
on proposed revised premiums for retirees and directed Corporation Counsel to research and provide 
an opinion on several questions which arose during Council's discussion of this issue. 
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